
NEWS RELEASE: July 20, 2009 
 

Safety & Justice Roundtable presents final report Wednesday 
 
The Safety & Justice Roundtable will present its final report to the Greene County 
Commission and the Springfield City Council at an open meeting Wednesday, July 22, 
10 a.m.,  at the Office of Emergency Management media briefing room, 833 Boonville 
Ave, Springfield. 
 
Roundtable co-chairs Robert Spence and Jean Twitty will discuss the group’s findings 
and recommendations for the community’s public safety and criminal justice system with 
the Council and the Commission. The report addresses the Police-Fire Pension Fund 
shortfall, the jail population, the Family and Juvenile Justice system, emergency response 
agencies, data sharing and interagency communications, staffing needs and facilities 
expansions, as well as specific recommendations for each agency. 
 
The Safety & Justice Roundtable is an 18-member citizen task force formed by the 
County Commission and City Council in December 2007, charged with developing a 
comprehensive understanding of the community's criminal justice and public safety 
system. The group was asked to identify and prioritize the needs within the system and 
recommend possible solutions for those needs. 
 
The final report represents a year and a half of work by the Roundtable. Copies of the 
report will be available at the meeting. 
 
For more information, call Mike Brothers, Special Projects Coordinator for the City of 
Springfield, at 417-864-1119 or Jenny Fillmer Edwards, Greene County Public 
Information Officer, at 417-829-6019 or 417-379-5713. 
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